
 
 
 
 
 

NEW YORK CITY  
TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 

 
Notice of Rescheduled Commission Meeting 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE NEW YORK 
CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION is rescheduling the 
Commission Meeting originally scheduled for Friday, October 16th, 
2009 at 11:00 a.m.  The Commission Meeting will be held on Friday, 
October 16th, 2009 at 1:30 p.m., at the offices of the New York City 
Taxi & Limousine Commission, located at 40 Rector Street, 5th Floor, 
New York, New York.   
 


